
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  February 5, 2020   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: Robert Williams, Construction Manager 
 
SUBJECT: SHORELINE EROSION ROAD CLOSURE – OLD LAKESHORE ROAD 
 
 
The City of Sarnia would like to advise the public of the complete closure of 
Old Lakeshore Road between James Street and Remo Drive in Bright’s 
Grove. The road is now closed to all through traffic.  
 
Bright’s Grove residents living east of Marion Avenue are asked to follow the 
posted detour using New Lakeshore Road and Mandaumin Road while 
residents living on Marion Avenue and to the west must access from the 
west using Waterworks Road and local side streets.  
 
The construction project will see the installation of sloped armour stone 
revetment along the shore of Lake Huron to provide protection to Old 
Lakeshore Road. 
 
Pedestrians are also asked to avoid the shoreline construction sites.    
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For further information, please contact: 
Robert Williams, Construction Manager 
Robert.williams@sarnia.ca 519-332-0330 ext. 3283 

mailto:Robert.williams@sarnia.ca

